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I have been driving all electric vehicles here in Santa Fe New Mexico since 2016. 

I have been emitting zero emissions, charging my vehicle on solar power at the Geneviva Chavez
Center with solar panels, and at my home with solar panels. 

I must say, I do not miss gas stations. The smell is terrible. I also feel good about not polluting our
air with exhaust emissions and causing global warming. 

My plan is to drive all electric all the time. I sold my last gasoline powered car in 2016, after I got
my all electric vehicle. I plug it in, in my garage every night, and when I wake up in the morning it
is full. My average bill for that is 82 cents. 

I am helping our environment by doing this. I encourage all New Mexico residents to do the same. 


